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Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecommenﬁs@gm@il.com>

Please deny the deménd from the Southern Nevada -
Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pineiand

Lincoln counties.
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Mark Clemens <mark.clemens@sierraclub.org>
Reply-To: Mark Clemens <mark.clemens@sierraclub.org>
To: nsepipelinecomments@grmail.com

Nov 28, 2011

Jason King
NV

Dear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

I've traveled several times to Fish Springs National Wildlife Refuge

and enjoy solitary recreation in the West Desert. Groundwater pumping
would dry springs and wetlands and denature Utah's West Desert
landscapes.

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,
Mark Clemens

2158 8 700 E Ste 210
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-4339
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